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The Lee Company – IMH Group 
REACH Declaration 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The European Union’s REACH Directive (EC 1907/2006) is designed to regulate the 
Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemical Substances. 
REACH legislation was finalized in December of 2006 and has been in effect since June 
2007. 
 
The Lee Company’s IMH Group products and packaging are considered articles and 
are therefore not subject to REACH registration or pre-registration.  However, The IMH 
Group recognizes that its customers require a statement of REACH compliance and 
therefore, as is recommended by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA), conducts a 
REACH compliance inquiry process with our suppliers with each update of the 
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) list and Restricted Substance List.  Based on 
this inquiry process The IMH Group can state that it is compliant with the requirements 
of REACH as it relates to articles.  Additionally, none of the chemicals listed under 
Substances of Very High Concern or Restricted Substances are intentionally added to, 
or are used in the manufacture of, IMH Group standard (catalog) products. Non-catalog 
products may contain SVHCs but remain compliant as articles. 
 
Because the SVHC list is updated every six months, and the Restricted Substance List 
periodically, The IMH Group does not update this declaration with each update of the 
list. If The IMH Group’s compliance status changes due to an update of the SVHC or 
the Restricted Substance list all affected customers will be notified.   
 
Best Regards, 
 
The Lee Company - IMH Group  
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